






 
 
 
Milano, 22 october 99 
 
Dear Rosemarie, 
 
I want to thank you for the wonderful show: it is a great satisfaction to see how people appreciate 
the exhibition and speak well about your work. The pompon and the Shobha pothos are loved, too. 
 
Here enclosed I send you the first "serious" article where your sleeping room here is defined 
"intense" (Lea Vergine is one of the most professional and wellknown critic in Italy). 
 
Regarding the new edition, if you like the idea, here enclosed are a few samples. These are samples, 
you could suggest other colors for the background, choose the format, ecc. 
The format could be 35 x 50 or 40 x 50 
 
The edition would be printed on photographic paper as the other one. 
We imagine an edition of 10/12 at a price of Lire 1.500.000, 50% for you. What do you think? 
 
Let us konw what you think about it. In any case, Pasquale will be in Cologne the 4 of November. 
 
 

Patrizia 
 
 
 
 
 
25-10-1999 

Dear Rosemarie, 
 
I'm not sure if you are back in Koln, anyway this is to thank you for all: the exhibition is so beautifull and 
appreciated by everybody and was so nice to have you here.  I'm very happy. 
 
I gave your present to Roberto Marchesi: I saw him extremely satisfied of your gift and your choice (and he 
is so difficult to be satisfied!). He will write to you.  
 
After speaking with Pasquale, I'm mailing at your gallery the idea for a possible edition; together I put the 
first "press quotation" of your show. 
 
I'll keep you informed , 
 
Patrizia 
 
my best to Curtis 
 
 
 
 





 
 
Milano, 5 november 1999 
 
 

Dear Rosemarie, 
 

please find enclosed the photos of your installation. 
 
Besides I'm thinking about creating a web page about the installation in the Internet: what do you 
think? 
 
We could work together with a group of students of the Accademy and their teacher (an artist and 
friend, who curates our computer programs that you saw.) We could publish material from the 
installation and other materials regarding the sleeping rooms that you choose. They could work on 
the materials and then you would approve if you like it. 
 
Are you interested? 
 
I keep in touch with Shobha, she seems really happy about your new projects. Wishing the best for 
your work,  

 
Patrizia 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Milano, 2 december 1999 
 
Dear Curtis, 
 
for next year Viafarini is going to document some of its projects in internet. 
Please confirm if Rosemarie has anything against the idea of including her  installation. A group of 
students of the Accademy and their teacher (an artist and friend, who curates our computer 
programs that she saw) would work on it as a workshop and then Rosemarie would approve if she 
likes it. We could use materials from the show or even other materials regarding the sleeping rooms 
that she chooses.  
 
Please let me know. 
 
Patrizia Brusarosco  
 
 
 

 
 



















 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giorgio Tzirtzilakis 

Ta Nea 

Neofronos 2 

16121 Athens 

 

October 19, 1999 

 

Ref.: Rosemarie Trockel / Viafarini 

 

As requested, we enclose a photograph of Rosemarie Trockel's installation "Pausa" at Viafarini. The 

photos are by Mario Gorni. 

We kindly ask you to send us a copy of the magazine/newspaper with the article. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Monica Thurner 

 

 

 

 

 




























